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TOPIC

The Autumn One topic relates to our
new focus “This is me”. This explores

and embraces pupil’s imagination when
discussing their home lives. We will

explore and elaborate the importance
of living things, well-being, adaptability,
respect and morality of those who are

important to us. It will be great to
enhance their learning in relation to

various living persons and their
relationships with those who are

special to them. This allows for an
understanding of the world in relation
to similarities and differences as well

as vital discussion points linked to our
environment.

We will also be covering body
percussion and sounds using various

materials and tools, before creating our
own musical performance.

 

PSED
During the half term children will focus on

an in-depth understanding of how to
communicate with others and build the

independent skills required in social
situations. This will be in link with the Jig-

Saw strategies we introduce to the pupils. 
This half term we shall be informing pupils of

‘All about Me!’
 

E N G L I S H  

Please read the book given
to your child on the

weekend and return on a
Monday for pupils to

change once completed.
 

Homework Reading 
We will be encouraging the
children to read every day.

Please listen to your children
read at home and sign their

reading record. Reading
books and other school

resources should be brought
back into school every day.

 

This half term we are learning how
to use the correct pencil grasp and
focusing on our mark making skills.

M A T H E M A T I C S

This half term we are learning to
recognise numerals to ten and
form these numbers correctly.


